
 

To:       IEHP – Global Quality P4P PCP Participants & IPAs (Medi-Cal & CCA)  

From: IEHP – Quality Programs    

Date:         August 14, 2024  

Subject: Preventive Care Roster – AMR Update  

 

A recent update has been made to the Asthma Medication Ratio (AMR) roster in the Preventive Care section 

of the secure Provider Portal.   
 

The updated AMR roster now includes the total number of reliever medications, controller medications, total 

medications dispensed to the Member and the ratio of controller medications to reliever medications.  This updated 

roster can be utilized to better understand the current ratio of medications dispensed to the Member to assist with 

AMR compliance status (ratio of 0.50 or higher is required for numerator compliance). 
 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 

or email ProviderServices@iehp.org. You can also connect with IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org.  
 

 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates > 

Notices 
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